
Dear Dickinsonians,  

It’s that time of year for Senate Elections! My name is Caroline Kapustynski and I am 

running for Vice President of Finance on Student Senate. I am a junior majoring in Economics 

with a mathematics minor. This previous year I have been on Student Senate’s Finance 

committee where we discussed event funding and club budgets. With my Economics and 

mathematics background, I am very experienced using excel, a component important for the VP 

of Finance to organize Senate’s overall budget as well as club budgets.  

At Dickinson, I’ve been very fortunate to be a part of many different activities. I am 

currently a member of the Dickinson Field Hockey team. I have also been on the Student 

Athletic Advising Committee for almost 3 years and am currently the president of the Student 

Athletic Advising Committee. In my position as president, I have understood the expectations of 

being a member on an Executive Board as well as understood the importance of building 

relationships across the different departments at Dickinson. In addition, I am a member of the 

Delta Nu Sorority and class senator for class of 2015 for the past two years.   

If I am elected as Vice President of Finance, I hope to serve the Dickinson community as 

best as I can. I would like to be able to support as many clubs and events as possible to enhance 

the Dickinsonian’s experience. I also strongly value every student’s opinions, am easy to 

approach and would be willing to listen to everyone’s concerns. 

Please vote Caroline Kapustynski for 2014-2015 Vice President of Finance! 

Sincerely, 

Caroline Kapustynski  


